
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

DEKALB COUNTY 
BOARD OF REGISTRATION AND ELECTIONS 

4380 MEMORIAL DRIVE, SUITE 300 
DECATUR, GEORGIA 30032 

 

The DeKalb County Board of Registration and Elections (BRE) hereby gives notice of a 
townhall meeting for the purpose of presenting proposed precinct changes. The meeting 
will be conducted in person on February 5, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at 4380 Memorial Drive, 
Suite 300, Decatur, Georgia 30032, streamed in person at satellite locations to be 
announced at a later date, and online on DCTV’s BRE Channel.  
 
A complete list of proposed precinct changes can be found at www.dekalbvotes.com.  
 
This 30th day of January 2025, 
 
Keisha L. Smith 

Executive Director 

DeKalb County Voter Registration and Elections 

https://video.ibm.com/channel/xUJgKs6n2VW

